Securities ana -
Exchange
Commission

PHILIPPINES

Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF AWARD
March 21, 2018
B.E. Corporation
29 Panay Avenue, Brgy Paligsahan
Quezon City
Tel No. 416-5090, 415-7244
Aftention: Mr. Lito M. Bautista

Authorized Representative

Gentlemen:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the “Supply and Delivery of 2000 pieces
Corrugated Boxes, 175lbs Test, Stitch joint, RSC Type” has been awarded to your company in the
amount of Seventy Thousand Pesos (Php 70,000.00).

Based on the evaluation of your submitted documents, the Bids and Awards Committee finds your price
proposal as the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Quotation for the abovementioned project.

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days with your
signature in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours,

GE . OSARIO
Director, HRAD
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